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1. Introductions 
Working Group meeting was called to order October 10, 2011 at 1:35pm CDT 
Group introductions were made and the roster was circulated. 
 
2. Patent Slides 
The IEEE Patent Slides were reviewed with the group. 
 
3. Attendance 
Ten Working Group members and twelve guests were present 
 
Quorum was present 
 
Attendees: 
 
Gabriel Arce (G)   Tom Hawkins (G) 
Francis Beauchemin (G)  Jeff Hidaka (M) 
Ted Burse (G)   Dan Hrncir (M) 
Michael Cannady (G)  Anurag Jivanani (M) 
Clint Carne (G)   Harry Josten (G) 
Steve Dozier (G)   Sven Kreichgauer (G) 
Dave Dunne (M)   Michael P. Lafond (M) 
Doug Edwards (G)  Allan Morse (Chair) 
Keith Flowers (M)  Darryl Moser (M) 
Brian Gerzeny(G)  Dean Sigmon (M) 
Lou Grahor (G)   John Webb (M) 
 

4. PAR Status 
The chair reported that the PAR was approved as submitted on 3/31/11 and is valid through 
12/31/15. 
 
5. Review Changes to C37.16 
The working group reviewed comments to draft D2 of the document which had been circulated 
following the Spring meeting. It was reported that the DC Tables have been transferred to 
C37.14 per the discussion at the Spring meeting. There were only two comments requiring 
discussion as the others were editorial. The first involved whether 1200A should be included as 
a preferred frame size. Following discussion, the chair took a straw vote and the majority of the 
working group members favored inclusion of 1200A as a preferred frame size. The second 
comment was a proposal to incorporate the remaining tables into C37.13 since there is very 
little content remaining. Following discussion regarding the historical reasons that the tables 
were in a separate document, it was unanimously decided to recommend to LVSD that the 
remaining tables be incorporated in the next revision of C37.13. The working group will remain 
active until action is taken by LVSD. There were no other changes suggested. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 2:00pm.  Respectfully submitted by Allan Morse, Chair 


